
 

 

Minutes from May 14 meeting were approved 

 

Comments on the Pipeline Advisory Committee’s List of Suggestions that was reviewed with the Board of 

Selectmen on May 19 were reviewed and incorporated into the document.  The document will be presented 

to the select board at their next regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 26. 

 

Going forward, the Board of Selectmen requested that they meet with the PAC twice a month, on Tuesday 

evenings that alternate with the regular meetings of the selectmen.  The next such meeting will be May 2.  

There is no reason to meet again, outside of the alternating Tuesday night meetings, unless the PAC is informed 

differently by the selectmen. 

Minutes of the Mason 

Pipeline Advisory Committee 

May. 21, 2015 
7:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

A P P R O V E D 
 

 

 

In Attendance 

 Bob Dillberger 

 Dimitri Gounis 

 Pete McGinnity 

 Joe McGuire 

 Steve Wells 

 

 

 


